

## EzyPave

## **WORKS UPDATE**

## WORKS NOTIFICATION LETTER Wyagdon St and Bent St Drainage and Stair Upgrade

June 2024

Dear Resident,

Council's contractor, EzyPave, will soon commence planned works at Wyagdon St and Bent St Neutral Bay. The upgrade works will include new stormwater drainage, kerb and gutter reconstruction, footpath reconstruction, stone block walls, construction of new concrete stairs and new lighting for the stairs.

The works will commence on **Monday 17<sup>th</sup> of June 2024** and are scheduled to be completed within **10 weeks** (weather and other factors permitting).

All steps will be taken to maintain pedestrian and vehicular access whilst work is in progress. There will be periods of time where access will be unavailable e.g. driveway reconstruction or concrete pouring. Local traffic and residents will be provided access and dedicated traffic control personnel will be on site to assist. We appreciate your patience and co-operation during the upgrade works.

If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact **Moe Karim** from **EzyPave**, on **0410 828 975**. Any additional enquiries in relation to the works should be directed to Council's Engineering Project Manager, Jim Moore, on 9936 8233 or <a href="mailto:jim.moore@northsydney.nsw.gov.au">jim.moore@northsydney.nsw.gov.au</a>

Yours faithfully,

Hussein Haydar **General Manager** EZYPAVE

## **Locality Map**

